
The NJ Department of Environmental Protection is holding a stakeholder meeting regarding its 
“Standards for Individual Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems” regulation (N.J.A.C. 7:9A).  A topic 
for discussion is the certification and credentialing requirement for installers of certain septic system 
products.  The attached includes excerpts from the regulation identifying those requirements.    
 
As a health officer that permits septic systems, designer or installer of onsite systems, or representative 
for septic technologies allowed through New Jersey’ regulation, we invite you (or your designated 
representative) to this meeting:    

Friday, December 16, 2016 
11am- 1pm 
401 East State Street, Trenton, NJ 08625 

 
Please RSVP to Sue.Samonski@dep.nj.gov by December 12, 2016.   
 
Jaime D. Ewalt Gray 
NJDEP Water Resources Management | Assistant Commissioner’s Office 
(600) 292-4543 (office) 
(609) 777-4212 (desk) 
(609) 575-0167 (cell) 
 
Please reconsider printing this email and save resources. 
 
NOTE: This e-mail is protected by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521. This 
E-Mail and its contents may be Privileged & Confidential due to the Attorney-Client Privilege, Attorney Work 
Product, Deliberative Process or under the New Jersey Open Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient 
of this e-mail, please notify the sender, delete it and do not read, act upon, print, disclose, copy, retain or redistribute it. 
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